
 

 

 

 

 
3 August 2018 

2018 Annual Results webcast and conference call 

Heartland Bank Limited (Heartland) (NZX:HBL) intends to announce its financial results for the 12 
months ending 30 June 2018 on Wednesday 15 August 2018. 

A webcast for investors and analysts will be held on Wednesday 15 August at 10.00am NZST with 
our Chief Executive Officer, Jeff Greenslade, and Chief Financial Officer, David Mackrell. 

Date Wednesday 15 August 2018 

Time 10.00am to 11.00am 

Please click here to view the webcast. 

Alternatively, investors and analysts can dial in to the conference call using the following details: 

New Zealand:  +64 (0)9 9133 622, 0800 423 970 

Australia:  +61 (0)2 9193 3706, 1 800 573 793 

United States:  +1 323-794-2094 

Confirmation Code:  8582370 

Please contact Heartland if you require details for any other country. 

Please join the conference 5-10 minutes prior to the start time. You will be asked to provide the 
confirmation code and the title of your conference. 
 

Registration: You can register in advance of the webcast using the link above. 

Q&A session: There will be a question and answer session following the briefing. 

 
A replay of the webcast will be available through the Heartland Shareholder Centre within 1 hour of 
the live event conclusion: 
https://shareholders.heartland.co.nz 
 
 
– Ends –  
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Julia Belk 
Investor Relations Manager 
Heartland Bank Limited  
DDI 09 9263837 
Julia.belk@heartland.co.nz 

https://pgi.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1204393&tp_key=a8205c2345
https://shareholders.heartland.co.nz/
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